
                                     Chamberlin Free Public Library

                                         Board of Trustees Meeting

                                      January 10, 2022, at 6:30 pm


Present:  Charles Brault, Paula Miller, Adam Mueller, Debra Spratt,

                Diane Steel, Judy Wilkins


Minutes of the December 13, 2021, meeting were reviewed and accepted.


The Treasurer’s report was reviewed and accepted.  A monies surplus will

be returned to the town after bills are paid.  


December circulation was slightly less than December figures before 
COVID infection was present.


The yearly report will be submitted for inclusion in the Town Report

on January 12.  It will include a ballot space for a library trustee.


The Lee Foundation has sent the Library $500, which has been placed in 
the Special Account.  It will be used for the summer reading program.


AARP tax aides will pick up taxpayers’ paperwork at the library, and set up 
appointments here to review completed forms.


A mobile COVID vaccine clinic will be held on February 5, between

11:30 am and 2 pm.


The next Board meeting will be on March 14, at 6:30 pm.


Respectfully submitted,

Judy Wilkins,

Secretary



